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Term 3 at Cabramatta West Public School was indeed a busy and rewarding ten 
weeks.  Our students excelled in various events including the performing arts, 
public speaking, debating and sports. Our NAPLAN results showcased our 
student’s academic growth. Our PBL values were showcased at our Principal’s 
Assembly with 95 students receiving awards. A special congratulations to the 4 
recipients of the very first principal medallions. A special thanks also goes to 
Mrs Slender and her Club Grants team for the following successful submissions: 
Homework Club – Cabra Vale Diggers $23, 400 
Little Library  – Mounties Triglav $8,200 
Laundry Area – Cabramatta Bowling Club $2,560 

IMPORTANT DATES 

28 SEP – Farewell Mrs Flanagan 2pm 28 SEP – Last day of term 15 OCT – Start of T4 
16 OCT – School Photos 17 OCT – Sports Photos 23 OCT – Playgroup Photos 
24 OCT – K-2 Athletics Carnival 25 OCT – Cos Concert Evening 29 OCT – Swim Scheme Starts 
26 NOV – White Ribbon Day 19 DEC – Last day for students 2018 30 JAN – First day for students 2019 
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FINAL FAREWELL – PARENTS/CARERS JOIN US FOR AFTERNOON TEA 

Parents and carers are welcome to join us in the library from 2pm 
tomorrow to farewell Mrs Flanagan. At 2.45pm we will move to the COLA 
for a goodbye from the whole school community. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 


